
Hello,

It looks as though the sun has finally got its hat on and the ‘Frozen
Friday’ has been a huge success with the first week being a sell out!

A reminder that children should be wearing plain black shoes for part
of their uniform. In assembly, we discussed uniform and how it is
important in creating a sense of belonging and for us to know that we
are part of the Knighton Mead family. Thank you for your support with
this.

On Monday, I led an assembly around the upcoming General Election.
The following websites provide information that I said I would share with
families. Who Can I Vote For? Democracy Classroom

Hughenden Class (Year 4) have enjoyed spending time at Lancaster
Academy this week as part of Lancaster’s STEM week. They made a
range of items including very useful Tote bags.

Richmond Class (Year 3) had an exciting enrichment session this week
when they learned lots about King Richard III. They enjoyed dressing up
and handling a range of artefacts.

Last night, The Mead Educational Trust held their annual awards
ceremony. This is an opportunity for us to celebrate the excellence in
pupils across the Trust from Years 6-11 and staff over the trust. We are
very proud of our Primary Site Manager, James Harrald who was a
finalist in the Character award and Kacper Pilarski who was a runner up
in the Challenge award. They both are fantastic members of the
Knighton Mead family and represented us wonderfully.

Have a great weekend and see you next week.
Miss Rebecca Smith.
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Please make sure that you follow us on X, formerly known as Twitter, to keep up to date 
with news and events but also see what your children are up to whilst in school!

https://whocanivotefor.co.uk/
https://www.democracyclassroom.com/resource-categories/our-generation-our-vote


A huge congratulations goes 
to Lansdowne Class for 
amazing attendance and 
excellent punctuality this 
week!

Please remember that gates 
open at 8.40am and children 
must be in class by 8.50am. 

Please keep up your hard 
work with your attendance 
and punctuality. Many 
thanks. 

Miss Key.
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Wednesday 26th June – Summer Fair 
Wednesday 3rd July – Y6 transition day and 
class swap
Thursday 4th July – Y6 performance to parents 
@10am and 6pm
Tuesday 9th July – Sports Day at Saffron Lane 
Stadium
Thursday 11th July – Picnic on the Park – details 
to follow
Friday 12th July – school closes for the summer 
holidays

Attendance

Class Attendance 
%

Bloomfield 90.3%
Macaulay 87.5%

Lansdowne 93.3%
Richmond 92.2%

Hughenden 91.2%
Lothair 91.9%

Sheridan 89.7%
Whole 
School 

Attendance 
92.3%

Character muscle of the 
week

Reasoning:
To think, talk, and write about things in a 
logical, sensible way.  This may 
involve seeing other points of view. 

Primary Leadership Team
#collaboration #community

Well done to all of our badge winners 
this week:

Richmond
Ayaan – Bronze
Nadia – Bronze
Zoya – Blue merit

Hughenden
Alfie – Second round yellow
Freya Leigh – Second round 
yellow
Kaya – Second round yellow
Blayne – Second round 
yellow
Lumen – Second round 
yellow

The Summer Fair

A reminder that the Summer Fair is 
taking place on Wednesday 26th May. 

Please bring cash in the form of 
change with you. 

Year 5 and 6 will be dismissed from 
the Sheridan Road gate. 

Please go to the Knighton Fields Road 
West gate for entry to the Summer 

Fair. 
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